Arthur Koepsell - DNR

To: Paul Gottlob
Subject: BK 1 Groundwater Sundry Notice Doc # 400823916
Paul,

Sundry Notice Doc # 400823916 is being returned to draft. An exception to Rule 318A.f was requested in the Sundry,
however, the BK 1 well is not located in the GWA so Rule 318Ae.f does not apply. The Sundry should request four
exceptions under Rule 609. Please resubmit the document once the corrections have been made.

Thanks,

Arthur

Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Environmental Data Analyst
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